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 Yousra Mahmood COMMNT2016/3281/P 04/07/2016  13:00:23 As a resident of the house situated right behind this address, this proposal highly concerns me. The 

erection of the single storey rear extension will block out the little sunlight we get in our patio area at 

the back of the house, and block incoming sunlight into the bedrooms which are facing the property. 

We also risk losing our privacy as the people on the higher floor could easily look into our house. 

Furthermore, I'm expecting my first child in August, and the last thing I wish for is ongoing 

construction noise during the day hours which would disturb me and my family.
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